
Attention Parents!
Does your child go to a CACFP Provider? 
Child care providers can receive reimbursement through the USDA Child and Adult Care Food 
Program when they serve healthy, nutritious foods, reassuring parents that the providers’ top 
priority is the well-being and development of the children in their care. Participation in the 
CACFP is an indicator of quality child care.

Child and Adult Care Food Program 
Serving over 4.5 million children and adults healthy meals and snacks daily.

cacfp.org
This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

Want to know more?  Contact us today.


